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Please Join the Capital Transformation Team for the 
Green Line Train Protection and Track Upgrades

Virtual Public Meeting (via Zoom)

Wednesday May 18, 2022 at 6:00 PM

Please join the Capital Transformation team for an online public 
meeting to learn about Green Line Train Protection and Track 
Upgrades. This year we have four full access closures scheduled 
across the B, C, D, and E branches to accelerate the installation of 
Green Line Train Protection System (GLTPS) equipment and 
complete over 10,000 feet of additional track rehabilitation across 
the system.
Benefits:
• GLTPS combines vehicle and wayside equipment to avoid train-

on-train collisions, adds red-light signal protection, and
incorporates speed enforcement creating safer and more
reliable service for riders

• Track renewal provides safer, more comfortable, and more
reliable service for riders – reducing the risk of unplanned
service disruptions

2022 Construction Schedule:
• B Branch (Boston College – Kenmore): June 20 - July 1
• C Branch (Cleveland Circle – Kenmore): July 11 - July 22
• E Branch (Heath St – Copley): August 6 - August 21
• D Branch (Riverside – Kenmore): September 24 - October 30

The meeting will begin with a presentation at 6:00 PM, followed
by time for Questions and Answers.
Instructions on how to join and participate will be posted on
the project website under ‘Upcoming Events’ ahead of the
meeting: mbta.com/GLT.
The presentation will be posted on the website ahead of the 
meeting. A recording of the meeting will also be posted for 
those who are unable to attend.
You can also email questions anytime to GLT@MBTA.com.

To learn more about the Green Line
Transformation program, please visit
www.mbta.com/GLT and subscribe to our weekly 
email updates at https://bit.ly/glt_eblast.

Accommodations
This meeting is accessible to people
with disabilities and those with limited
English proficiency. Accessibility 
accommodations and language
services will be provided free of
charge, upon request, as available. 
Such services include documents in 
alternate formats, translated materials, 
assistive listening devices, and 
interpreters (including American Sign 
Language).
For accommodation or language 
assistance, please contact MassDOT’s 
Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer 
by phone (857-368-8580), fax (857-
368-0602), TTD/TTY (857-368-0603) or 
by email at 
MASSDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us 
by May 11, 2022.
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Green Line Alternative Service (B, C, E, and D Branches)
Free shuttle buses will operate along the Green Line on the same schedule as train service. 
• Shuttles are a combination of MBTA buses and private carrier buses
• All drivers are trained to assist riders and to operate lifts
• Service will be monitored throughout and adjusted to reduce crowding
• Some existing bus stop locations may shift for safety and access during construction, and signs will direct

passengers to the new stop locations

B Branch: Alternative Service from Boston College to Kenmore 
for 12 days from June 20 - July 1 Shuttles do not stop at 

Warren St, Allston St, or 
Packards Corner Stations
Riders should use 
Washington St, Harvard 
Ave, and Babcock St 
stations as alternatives

C Branch: Alternative Service from Cleveland Circle to Kenmore 
for 12 days from July 11- July 22

Shuttles do not stop at 
Brandon Hall or Kent St 
Stations
Riders should use 
Fairbanks St or Summit 
Ave and St. Paul St or 
Hawes St Stations as 
alternatives

E Branch: Alternative Service from Heath St to Copley will be provided 
with enhanced Rt39 Bus for 16 days from August 6 - August 21 MBTA Route 39 bus and 

bus stops will be 
enhanced to carry 
passengers to and from 
Heath St and Copley 
Stations

D Branch: Alternative Service from Riverside to Kenmore for 
three 9-day surges from September 24 - October 30 Shuttles do not stop at 

Beaconsfield Station
Riders should use the C 
branch from Dean Rd, or 
access the shuttle from 
Reservoir Station as 
alternatives

Contact Us: GLT@mbta.com Noise Hotline: 617-222-4100 Website: mbta.com/GLT
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https://www.mbta.com/projects/green-line-train-protection-system
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